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Lathrop GPM Trusts and Estates Partner Marya Robben was quoted in The New 
York Times on potential tax changes under the Biden administration in the article 
“With Higher Taxes Possible, Hereʼs What to Do Now.” (Account required.) In the 
Jan. 22 article, Marya says, “Capital gains is still a real issue because markets are 
still high. When the correction happens, there’s going to be a surge in planning.”
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